
The West Cobb Business Association is having their after hours networking event on 
November 1st at Skint Chestnut Brewery. My business partner and I have started a 
drone light show business and we would love to put on a mini drone light show for the 
event on November 1st. We attempted to get permission from Cobb County to launch 
from their side of the ball fields across the railroad tracks but they have an event going 
on that night.


The next best place is to launch from the back parking lot of Liz By Design. I spoke to 
her and she does not have any clients booked during the evening of November 1st.


For us to do this drone light show, we would need to temporarily block the back parking 
area (Liz by Design) with cones and have an officer standing by at the exit of the 
parking lot. I drew up a map to let you know what we are thinking. Officer Cipriano with 
Powder Springs should be in the process with getting this Part Time Job approved. He 
is the officer I requested. We would be needing this space from 5:30pm-8pm.


We would also have to do a test flight at this location a day or two before the event. This 
only takes one drone and would not require us to black any part of the parking lot.


If approved, the City of Powder Springs would be hosting our first drone light show for 
the public.


However, we are still preparing for this show and we are in training at the moment. We 
believe we will be ready for November 1st but we just want to get permits just incase we 
can deliver by November 1st.


Thank you for your consideration,


Justin Arndt



